Mrs. Marrapese’s Weekly Newsletter
December 19, 2014 
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Check out what we are doing. 
Dear Families,

        This week in ELA we worked on close reading of nonfiction text. We learned about the Glass Frog and the Spade foot toad. We also worked on answering text dependent questions.   In Math, we are continuing to work on increasing fluency with basic multiplication and division facts . In addition we are beginning to work on solving multi-step word problems. In Social Studies we have been working on Geography and learning where different types of frogs come from and why. Lastly, in Science we are leaning about animal adaptations, and what different animals need in order to survive. 


        Respectfully yours,


Mrs. Lora L. Marrapese
Lora.Marrapese@rcsdk12.org
(585) 473-1533 ext. 1220 
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 IMPORTANT DATES 
. No School- Dec. 22th – Jan 4th-Winter Break
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• Please remember to check, and have students complete homework, and return folders to school daily. 
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HELP AT HOME
• Please review basic multiplication and division problems to increase fluency in math.

. Please remember to read daily to increase comprehension and fluency. Students will be sent home with reading log. Please fill out daily. The goal is to read 25 books in a month!!
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CURRICULUM
· Reading – Informational texts-using text features
· Writing complete sentences with correct capitalization, spacing, and punctuation.  
· Math-solving word problems with multiplication and division
